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Conclusion 
This amendment would not have an adverse impact on the District’s budget or financial plan. 
 
Background 
The amendment has two parts.  
 
Part 1 would reallocate a $5 million enhancement at the Office of the State Superintendent to the 
Office of the Deputy Mayor for Planning and Economic Development for the purpose of 
emergency financial assistance to childcare centers negatively impacted by COVID-19.  
 
Part 2 would insert five reallocations to the Sec. 5 Capital project reallocations table that were 
mistakenly omitted from the circulation.  
 

           Jennifer Budoff


